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Relocation of HSBC KL Main Branch to Menara IQ, Lingkaran 
TRX 
 
 
20 December 2021 
 
Dear Valued Customers,  
 
We are pleased to inform that our HSBC KL Main Branch at Lebuh Ampang, Kuala Lumpur 

will be relocated to Menara IQ at Lingkaran TRX on 14 February 2022.  

 

The branch relocation is part of our continuous commitment to offer our customers a 

comfortable and improved banking experience.  

 

All accounts, with the exception of Safe Deposit Locker services, currently maintained at 

this Branch will be automatically transferred to the new location and no action by our 

customers will be necessary. 

 

Further details are as follows: 

 

Branch Relocation Date 14 February 2022 

Branch New Location Address 

Level 2, Menara IQ, 
Lingkaran TRX, 
55188 Tun Razak Exchange, 
Kuala Lumpur 

Operating Hours 

9:30am – 4:00pm, Monday - Friday 

*Our branch operating hours may be revised from 

time to time. Please refer to our Branch Finder 

tool, for more details and current operating hours. 

Should you have any queries or require any assistance, please contact our Contact Services 

Team via our LiveChat feature available online at https://www.hsbc.com.my/contact/ from 

Monday – Friday (9:00am – 9:00pm) or at 1300 88 1388 or +603 8321 5400 (International). 

For our Premier or corporate customers, please contact your Relationship Managers for 

further assistance. 

Thank you. 

https://www.hsbc.com.my/branch-finder/
https://www.hsbc.com.my/branch-finder/
https://www.hsbc.com.my/contact/


 

PUBLIC 

 
 
 
 


